
Holiday  Party
Rotary Club of  Erie

You’re Invited!

RSVP by Dec.7th
Gary Flick: agflick1@neo.rr.com -or- 454-3737 

Members are Free · Guests are $30

Reception
5:30 pm - 6:30 pm

Dinner
 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 

Wednesday, December 12, 2018
at the Conference Center

at the Manufacturer & Business Association
2171 West 38th Street | Pittsburgh Avenue

Erie, PA 16508
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DEC 12:
NO MEETING

Holiday Party @ the MBA
5:30 pm - 8:00 pm

DEC 19:
Andrew Roth, Ph.D.

Jefferson Educational Society
Lunch Meeting @ Sheraton

DEC 26:
NO MEETING
Merry Christmas

&  a Happy New Year!

- W�kly Agenda -
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Dawn Joy - Dec 12
&

Sergio Lo Presti - Dec 14

We want to send lots of birthday wishes to 

Enjoy your day!

Maureen Rizzo is from Harborcreek, PA where her parents raised her and her three sisters. She now lives in Lawrence Park with her 
husband and two daughters. Prior to her appointment at Brevillier Village - she worked at the North East School District for ten years 
as the PIMS Administrator, Adult Education Director, and Webmaster

She owns and operates a personal photography business, Mo's Photos, for 15 years. She thoroughly enjoys meeting new people 
and capturing all aspects of photography.

Her educational background consists of associates degrees in liberal arts with business management concentration (Mercyhurst), 
CIS: multimedia and graphic design (Tri-State Business Institute), a bachelor's degree in sociology, a master's degree in communi-
cations, and master's certificate in conflict management from Edinboro University. 

Currently, she has completed her first year of coursework of doctoral studies in the field of public administration. She considers 
herself to be a life-long learner and believes it is never too late to learn something new!

Welcome NEW MEMBER!
MAUREEN RIZZO
New Member

Gary Flick
Sponsor

Korin Giles
Red Ribbon Mentor
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Interact Club & Rotary Club Project 
Our Villa Maria Interact Club is donating care packages for the overflow shelters this 
winter. They are seeking donations of these items - toothbrush and toothpaste, lotion, 
hand warmers, bandaids, chapstick, comb/brush, pads or tampons, mints, cough drops, 
breakfast bars, jerky, trail mix, oatmeal packets, hot cocoa or instant coffee packets, hats, 
gloves, and socks. 

Please support these future Rotarians by bringing your donations to our December 
meetings. For every 10 items, you will receive an entry to win a $50 Wegmans gitfcard! 

Please take a few minutes to look 
through the most recent District news-
letter - it has a lot of information.  
Thank You!

To access the most recent issue of the 
District's newsletter, please go to:

ROTARY DISTRICT
NEWSLETTER
FROM THE DISTRICT GOVERNOR
M. SCOTT BAYLINE •  2018

 www.RotaryDistrict7280.org December Issue 
attached and now available!

SALVATION ARMY BELL RINGING
Thursday, Dec 6th at Boscov’s

Lisa Watkins, Clark Kuebler and Brenda Bennett

Zack Wild, 
Robin Schepner 
and 
Laurie Root
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- Rotary in Review -
December 5, 2018 Meeting

Dr. Michael Hannon, EUP President
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Brenda Bennett, chair of the Salvation Army
Bell Ringing Project, talking about the project

New member Maureen Rizzo
being introduced by her sponsor Gary Flick

Lisa Graff, Jaimee Black - membership chair, 
and New Member, Maureen Rizzo

Sgt. at Arms Zac Wild

Marilyn Goellner from EUP introducing the speaker Dr. Michael Hannon 
Acting President, Edinboro University

Lisa Graff, Dr. Michael Hannon , Dr. Roy Strausbaugh and Marilyn Goellner


